
Organizational Meeting – April 20, 2021 
 

On April 20, 2021, the Village Board Organizational meeting was held at 6:00 p.m. at the Colfax 
Rescue Squad, 614C Railroad Avenue, Colfax, WI.  Members present: President Albricht, Trustees 
Halpin, Prince, Stene and Rud.  Excused:  Trustees Davis and M. Burcham.  Others present included 
Rescue Squad Director Knuston and Administrator-Clerk- Treasurer Niggemann.   
 
Public Appearances – none. 
 
Village Project Updates/Questions – Niggemann explained many of the current projects in the 
Village.  Some of the larger projects include the Lagoon Streambank and the Riverview/High/Dunn 
Street project.  Other smaller projects include the well house one roof, the gazebo roof, the band 
shell paint and cement repair.  Niggemann also explained that the new board members should take a 
moment to meet with the department heads to learn about their departments and consider a ride 
along with Bates to see the Village facilities and boundaries. 
 
Committee Appointments 
President’s Presentation – President Albricht wanted to thank the Board in advance for providing any 
assistance while he gets aquatinted with the position.   
 
Board Confirmation –  
Village President – Jody Albricht 
Village Trustee – Margaret Burcham 
Village Trustee – Jeff Prince 
Village Trustee – Jen Rud 
A motion was made by Trustee Stene and seconded by Trustee Halpin to approve the Board 
Confirmation.  All members voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
The committee assignments were presented in a chart form.  A motion was made by Trustee Halpin 
and seconded in by Trustee Stene to accept President Albricht’s recommendation for committee 
assignments.  All members voted in favor.  Motion carried. 
 
President/Trustee Comments – Albricht wanted to give the Trustees a chance to say anything at this 
time.  All Trustees welcomed the new Trustees aboard.   The Trustees expressed their common 
interest in seeing that the Village continues moving forward in a positive manner.   
 
Adjourn:  A motion was made by Trustee Halpin and seconded by Trustee Stene to adjourn the 
Organization meeting at 6:42 p.m.  A voice vote was taken with all members voting yes.  Meeting 
Adjourned. 

 
__________________________________ 

           Jody Albricht, Village President 
Attest:   Lynn Niggemann 
  Administrator-Clerk-Treasurer  


